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September 6, 2011

Martha's Vineyard Commission
P.O. Box 1447
Oak Bluffs MA 02557

Re: Roundabout at Barnes Rd./Edgartown-Vineyard Haven Rd.
Dear Committee Members.

I am writing as a concerned citizen who has a home off Barnes Rd. and a
business at the airport Business Park. My concerns are:

1. Have you considered a left turning lane for both north~west and south-
east thru traffic? , , -

2. Have you considered a traffic light controlled by sensors which could
“see” traffic as it approaches from 4 different directions?

3. Should there be a traffic light to facilitate the safe passage by foot,
or bicycle given the proximity of the hockey rink, skate park, ¥YMCA, High
School and the bike path? -/

Respectfully,

L oo F

John W. Folino, Jr.
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